
Mark. Orvek
I attended the ADEQ information meeting earlier this month. We were told in the meeting that
there is no air quality monitoring in Benson or any air quality monitoring in the local area. I
understand air quality data was used from monitoring sites in Tucson. The assumption is that
Tucson's air quality will be lower quality / higher particulates than Benson. However, Apache
Nitrogen Products facility (https://www.apachenitrogen.com/) is located in Saint David, AZ just a
few miles from Benson. It seems prudent to install air quality monitoring in the area and analyze
that data before proceeding with this permit process. 


